
January 29, 2025

To:    Alex Greenlay and Don Cook
BC Hydro / Bad Ventures
629 Industrial Rd #2, Cranbrook, BC
V1C 4C9

RE: Access to Kootenay IR 1 for purpose of replacement of 69 kV poles
from Feb 10 to Feb 28, 2025

Dear Alex Greenlay and Don Cook,

BC Hydro and Bad Ventures is granted access to ʔaq̓am lands forming
Kootenay IR 1 for the purposes of replacing two identified 69 kV poles
that were damaged from the 2023 wildfire. Work sites will occur around
structures 11-6 and 13-4, see map on next page for exact locations.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.
Sincerely,

Will Kaufman
Manager, Forestry Stewardship
T: 250-426-5717 EX:3857 D: 236-703-9542
wkaufman@Aqam.net  | www.AQAM.net
7470 Mission Rd Cranbrook, BC V1C 7E5




